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January 5, 2024 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Kristi Collins, Executive Secretary 
201 High Street, SE 
Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301 
 

Re:  30-Day Notification of PAETEC iTel, L.L.C. Intent to Begin Requesting 
Telephone Numbers from Numbering Administrators 

 
Dear Secretary Collins:  
 
This letter is submitted on behalf of PAETEC iTEL, L.L.C. (“PAETEC iTEL”) to notify the 
Oregon Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) of its intent to begin requesting telephone 
numbers from the Numbering Administrators. Pursuant to the Federal Communications 
Commission’s (“FCC”) FCC 15-70 Order, allowing interconnected VoIP providers to obtain 
resources directly from the North American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or the Pooling 
Administrator, PAETEC iTEL, hereby notifies the Commission of its intent to request the 
resources identified below.   The FCC granted PAETEC iTEL Interconnected VoIP Numbering 
Authorization on November 8, 2023, in DA 20-416. Thus, PAETEC iTEL is providing this notice 
at least 30 days prior to requesting numbers from the Numbering Administrators as required.  
 

Applicant’s  
IPES OCN 

NPA Rate Center(s) Initial/ 
Growth 

Quantity of 
Thousands-Blocks 

Quantity of  
CO Codes 

829J 971 PORTLAND Initial 1 1 

 

In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required1: 

 Regulatory Representative  

Name: Becky West/Staff Manager – Regulatory Compliance 

Address: 4005 N. Rodney Parham Road, Little Rock, AR 72212 

E-mail: becky.west@windstream.com 

Phone: (954) 252-1023 

  

 
1 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3) (iv). 
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Numbering Representative  

Name: Martha G. Jackson 

Address: 5040 Overcrest Drive, Kannapolis, NC 28081 

E-mail: Martha.G.Jackson@Windstream.com 

Phone: (704) 577-0709 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this notice.  
 
Best, 

 
 
Shannon Sullivan 
Paralegal 


